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January 10, 2025

RAM-O-GRAM
Ross Corners Christian Academy Weekly Newsletter

Dear RCCA Families:

On behalf of the entire team at RCCA, I would like to wish you a HAPPY NEW
YEAR! Thank you for your generous Christmas and monetary gifts for our teachers
and staff. God bless you.

We are really looking forward to a wonderful new year to trust our good and faithful
Father for great things!

REMINDER: With Winter and the cold and flu season upon us, please remember to
send only healthy children to school and help RCCA to mitigate any illnesses. Thank
you!

May the JOY of the Lord be your strength this new year.

Serving Christ,
Mrs. Jeni Chase
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